
I support HB4002/SB 1508 which will provide the critical funding necessary to ensure the 
implementation of a strong statewide air program.   
 
 
Clean air is a basic human right. Our state's air quality laws, monitoring and enforcement are extremely 
shortsighted, outdated and heavily favor industry over the people.   
 
 
Thanks,  
Paul  
 


